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Representative Henry Waxman Sends Letter to USDOT Secretary Ray LaHood Regarding I-405 Project

Today, U.S. Representative Henry Waxman authored a letter regarding the I-405 project to U.S. Department of Transportation (USDOT) Secretary Ray LaHood requesting an "investigation into the problems with the project and to help ensure that it gets back on track and is completed as quickly as possible." Attached for your review, is Rep. Waxman's letter. Metro staff has reached out to Rep. Waxman's office to address the issues noted in the letter. I will continue to keep you apprised of this issue as details become available.
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